
Update to Provider Appeals Submission Process 

 

Q: What is the purpose of this notification? 

A: Effective June 1, 2024, providers will no longer be able to submit appeals through the mail (i.e., 

USPS). 

 

Q: Why is Neighborhood making this change? 

A: This change will streamline our processes and expedite the resolution of appeals. 

 

Q: Will there be any other changes to how providers submit appeals? 

A: No. Providers will still be to submit appeals online, via email, or fax. 

 

Q: Where is the Provider Appeal Form located? 

A: Both the PDF version of the form and the e-form are located on the Forms page of our website.  

 

Q: What is the email address to submit appeals? What is the fax number? 

A: Appeals can be securely emailed to GAUMailbox@nhpri.org. Appeals can be faxed to 401-709-

7005. 

 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/WEB-Update-to-Provider-Appeals-Submission-Process.pdf
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhpri.org%2Fproviders%2Fprovider-resources%2Fforms%2F&data=05%7C02%7Calippa%40nhpri.org%7Cf41381d68bb74bc1ed1708dc559f25d9%7C55e096bca4044b1580cddc4cca6a5e64%7C0%7C0%7C638479389326885045%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=K%2F6wOue51l%2FzgyCQClF2ZKN6SnBalpUHIgGjQrFLXJ8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:GAUMailbox@nhpri.org

